
 
 

 

This is a No Parking sign. This sign is seen in areas that are used as 
a Drop off Pick up Zone. You cannot leave your vehicle unattended 
and you cannot stop for more than two minutes. The times may be a 
little different at each school, but the rules are the same. Fines can 
apply if the signs are not followed.  

Following Road Signs Around Schools 
 

As we move through the weeks of Term 2, it is important that we continue to drive 

safely around schools and ensure we are following the road signs. Schools are busy 

places, and the signs can sometimes seem confusing. Here are some of the road 

signs you may see around schools: 

 

This sign tells us that we are driving in a School Zone. The 
speed limit around schools is 40km on school days between 
8.00am and 9.30am and 2.30pm and 4.00pm. Slow down 
and keep children safe. 
 

This is a No Stopping sign. This sign means you cannot stop your 
car for any reason, at any time. No Stopping zones are there because 
it is dangerous for a car to stop there for any amount of time. 
Dropping off a child in a No Stopping zone is illegal and dangerous. 


